Cé1
COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: ‘Adelina Bellisario CW (Cisd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Velmar Drive Development

Date: October-13-21 10:39:31 AM

From: Nina Narducci-Landaverde_>

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:21 PM

To: Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; info@westondownsra.ca; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>;
Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio
Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Tony
Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 4101 Velmar Drive Development

This email is being sent to you all to reconfirm our strong disagreement with the development at the
above noted address.

Our community has been serviced by the various businesses in the current plaza and in our honest
opinion there is no need for any change to our community.

We have currently sold and bought again in the same area as we believe that you will all make the
right decision and reject the building of the current proposal.

There are numerous reasons already listed on many occasions to reject this request and quite
frankly you should all pay very close attention to those rather than to the land owner who simply
wants to make more money. Our community needs you to listen to us as we are the tax payers and
we have voted you all in to your current positions.

This area was zoned accordingly and anything other than the current zoning would not be lawful. We
need you to listen loud and clear to our community and STOP THE BUILDING OF THIS MONSTROSITY.
Regards,

Rene and Nina Landaverde

-Mellings Drive



